
May 1, 2018 

Chair and Members of the Planning and Growth Management Committee 
City Hall, 10th Floor, West Tower 
100 Queen St W 
Toronto, ON  M5H 2N2 

Via email: pgmc@toronto.ca 

Dear Chair and Members of the Planning and Growth Management Committee: 

RE: PG29.4 – TOcore: Downtown Plan Official Plan Amendment 

On behalf of NAIOP GTA, I would like to thank Toronto Planning Staff for their work throughout the 
TOcore review process. NAIOP GTA has been engaging with staff on an ongoing basis regarding the 
draft proposals and appreciates the opportunity to have provided our feedback on the proposed 
TOCore proposals.  

Sincerely, 

Eric Plesman 

Chair, Government Relations Committee 

NAIOP Greater Toronto Chapter 
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